
Newsletter
Friday 4th December 2020 

Dear Parents and carers,

We are moving towards the end of Term 2 now and I would like to 
say thank you to everyone who has offered such great support to 
the team at Beaver Green.  The team would also like to extend their 
thanks to all the parents, carers and children for working so hard to 
make this term pass with such ease in these difficult circumstances.

Messages from 
Mrs Hopkins, Executive Headteacher & 

Mrs Oakley, Head of School

TECHNICAL 
ISSUES 

We have been 
experiencing 
technical issues 
with our Text & 
Email system. 
Please could you 
login on your 
ParentPay accounts 
and check the 
update, the stored 
mobile phone 
numbers and email 
addresses to 
ensure you don’t 
miss out on any 
communication 
from the school. 

Christmas Dinner
Please ensure you 
have ordered your 
child’s christmas 
dinner by               the 
end of                       
Friday 4th            
December.

Please remember 
not to send 
christmas cards in 
before 11th 
December.  We will 
send them
home on              
the last               day 
of term.



What we have been doing in Nursery
We have been continuing our learning about Nursery Rhymes this week.The children 
have enjoyed singing the rhyme “ 5 little Men in a flying saucer. They have used their 
senses to explore many activities involved with space and aliens.

Dressing as 
astronauts to 
act out the 
rhyme!

Exploring the 
“ Moon sand”

Printing a 
moonscape!

Exploring 
the moon 
dust

Using the tweezers to 
transfer moon rocks.

Threading 
through the 
planets!



What we have been doing in Year R 
This week Year R have been getting 
festive! We have been reading a 
different Christmas story each day. 
So far we have read: Dear Santa, 
Father Christmas needs a wee and 
The Dinosaur that pooped 
Christmas. Here is some of the 
fantastic learning that we have been 
doing at home!



A Forest School update from Mrs Hopkins 
Noticing changes in nature over time

We’ve been enjoying spending time in our outside space; the Forest 
School site transforms and changes as the seasons roll around. 

We’ve been noticing the last of the Summer give way to Autumn and now 
the Autumn colours are dying away to reveal the magic of Winter. 

Watching the changes in nature can be very good for your mental health 
and wellbeing. 

Learning new skills

Last week my Year 4 Forest School group were asked to lay and safely light their own 
fires, keep them going long enough to toast some marshmallows and then safely 
extinguish them. 
Tommy got some great big sparks off the flint and steel (aka the Ferro Rod), Ronnie & 
Freddie were great at working together to chop kindling up, Aaron was very responsible 
with the equipment and it was Callum who got the fire to light! 
Well done boys, Emma and I are very proud of you all for your excellent Forest School 
skills this week. 



Learning Heroes
Nursery        Year R

Leo tried really hard to use his 
“pinchy fingers” to transfer the moon 
rocks into the container. Super 
concentrating and persevering Leo.
Well done Leo!

In Elephant Class our home 
learning hero this week is 
Phoebe for her fantastic letter 
she has written to Santa. She 
has thought carefully about the 
sounds in each word. We are 
very proud of all the home 
learning you have been doing. 
Well done Phoebe. 

Penguins’ learning hero is 
Taylan. He has tried really 
hard with his home learning 
and has drawn and labelled 
this amazing dinosaur. He 
had to roll a dice to draw all 
the parts of this gingerbread 
man.  Well done for all your 
hard work Taylan!

Mia tried really hard in PE 
this week. She was able to 
identify the pieces of 
equipment to make a funny 
face during orienteering 
with Mr. Scorer.
Great job Mia!



Learning Heroes
Year 1         Year 2

The learning hero this 
week in 1SJ is Layla, she 
has been trying really hard 
with her writing and 
produced an amazing 
alien. Well done Layla

The learning hero in 1JS this week is Jamie! 
Not only has Jamie produced some fantastic 
work this week, such as creating an alien 
and describing it, but he has been making all 
the teachers smile every day by telling us his 
fantastic jokes! Thank you for making us 
start our day laughing!

This week’s learning  
hero in 2OE is 
Tommy for his 
amazing maths 
work! Well done 
Tommy!  You are 
working so hard.

Well done to all of 2NB for their efforts 
in your music lessons recently.  Your 
beautiful voices have brightened up all 
the rainy days!



Learning Heroes
Year 3           Year 4

In 3BC our 
learning hero this 
week is Tyler. He 
created some 
fantastic Stone 
Age weaving. 
Well done Tyler!

Our learning hero in 
3SK this week is 
Emma for trying so 
hard to make her 
handwriting neater!
We are very proud 
of you. Keep this up.

In 4PA our learning Hero 
this week is Jordan. He has 
written some fantastic 
sentences describing a 
dragon. It reflects not only 
his focus but how hard he 
has tried to include the 
different language 
features.
Super work, Jordan

4KB’s learning hero 
this week is Freddie.. 
Freddie has been 
really challenging 
himself with his Maths 
the past week, and 
been enjoying pushing 
himself do complete 
trickier problems. You 
should be really proud 
of yourself Freddie - 
amazing work!



Learning Heroes
Year 5 Year 6

This week our learning hero 
in 5AT is Harry TB for 
working really hard in all 
areas of learning. He has 
worked particularly hard in 
Maths learning how to 
multiply by 10, 100 and 
1000. He also produced a 
fantastic poster in Science! 
Well done Harry! 

The learning hero in 5MM 
this week is Gabe S.  
Gabe worked really hard 
in Science this week and 
thought about how an 
animal would have to 
adapt to survive in 
different environments.  
Well done Gabe. Keep it 
up!

The learning hero in 6VH 
this week is Rebecca for 
putting so much effort into 
her maths this term. She 
has made so much 
progress and is becoming 
more confident with her 
times tables. Well done 
Rebecca, we are all really 
proud of you. 

This week’s learning hero in 
6SH is Charly Lee. Charly 
has work particularly hard 
in lessons and has 
produced some amazing 
work. Keep up the good 
attitude Charly!


